
Grade 4,5 and 6 Messages:  

May 24th is the beginning of the Grade 6 exams. It will start first thing in the morning in the classroom. 

Please make sure that students eat a good breakfast and get a good night’s sleep the night prior to the exam. Please have students arrive on time so that  

they are not disrupting other students who are writing their tests. Arriving on time applies to the grade 4, 5,’s and 6’s as the classroom is shared. 

Grades 4, 5, 6:  

☺ May 3rd: Grade 6’s Visit MV 

☺ May 6th: Grade 4 and 5 Vaccinations. 

☺ May 10th: Grade’s 4, 5, and 6 are going hiking with Robyn. 

☺ May 24th: Grade 6 First Day of Exams! Good luck!   

Registration period for the daycare service :  

Please note that the registration period for the Sutton School daycare service will be from May 6 to June 3. 

You will receive a form from Mosaïk to register your child(ren).  

Registering does not oblige you to do anything, it allows you to have a place in case of last minute needs.  

If you have any questions, please contact Catherine at 450-538-2318 ext. 4 

 

Due to the shortage of educators and/or for organizational and security reasons, the daycare service may have to temporarily refuse a new reg-
istration or a last minute addition in order to respect the ratio of twenty children to one educator as stipulated in the Regulation.  

Families who have registered their children before June 6th, 2022 will have priority access to the daycare service if we are forced to limit spaces. 

From May 9 to 13, 2022, it's School Child Care Week.   School daycare staff have always been in great demand and even more 

so since the beginning of the pandemic, having responded every day to welcome children during all successive waves of confine-

ment.  School care staff are an essential link and  deserve full recognition of their contribution.  Take a moment to let them 

know your appreciation.  

 April 29: Graduation photos (Students must wear short sleeves) 

 April 24 to 30: National Volunteer Week  

 April 24 to 30 : Secretaries' Week  

 May 6: Grade 4 and 5 Vaccination (Ask your children to wear a T-Shirt) 

 May 9 to 13: School Daycare Week! 

 May 9 to 15: Quebec Family Week 

 May 20: Take Back Snow Day (Kids need to be in school) 

 May 23: Leave (National Patriots' Day) 

 June 3: Pedagogical Day 

 June 17: Graduation 

PARKING LOT – REMINDER 

It is very important to respect the instructions of the opera-
tions even when it rains. (Do not park in prohibited areas do 

not walk/cross in front of buses). 

We also ask that you communicate with a respectful tone 
when a staff member reminds you of the rules.  Thank you. 

Don’t forget that with the warmer weather coming, it is 

important to make sure your child(ren) are receiving proper 

nutrition in their lunches and plenty of water!  We do not 

promote candy/sugar snacks in lunches.  

Reminder:  

Our emergency Governing Board meeting will be held on April 28th at 

5:30pm. You can join by Zoom or in person at the school.  

Please let us know if you would like the Zoom link.  

You can email our principal at kerrdo@edu.etsb.qc.ca to request the 

link.  

Reporting Absences  

Please notify the school if your child is absent by:  

Calling:450-538-2318  or by  emailing:  naglem@etsb.qc.ca include child's name, grade or teacher and a reason for absence. 

Changes to After School Pickup Notify office by 1pm  


